
01/11/2019 

MR Francis Raymond 
165 Wyndora AVE 
Freshwater NSW NSW 2096 
fraymond@locumsgroup.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

As Secretary of the local Harbord cricket club and regular attendee at the Club, I am aware first 
hand of the activity around the club on weekends and see that there are sensible concerns 
regarding the congestion that are being addressed as part of this process. 
From our standpoint and those of the many other clubs and groups, the Bowling Club supports, 
it is vital for us Harbord Bowling Club is a thriving community hub that is able to grow, to 
support the hundreds of locals who rely on their support and what they put back into our 
community. A Sunday Market is a fantastic initiative that will benefit many related parties in the 
long term.
From a local viewpoint, all of us who loved the markets at the old Parkway Hotel would 
appreciate having something for our area. A great addition given the sad state of our 
Freshwater Village with so many empty retail spaces.
I think it will be a destination for families before during and after the various Sunday sports who 
already now park where they do anyway. 
Enthusiastically support this proposal. 
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